FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Anna Farneski; afarnesk@ramapo.edu
January 14, 2010

JOHN PIZZARELLI PERFORMANCE RESCHEDULED AT RAMAPO COLLEGE FOR JANUARY 24
(MAHWAH) – The December 2009 John Pizzarelli Quartet Performance at Ramapo College of New Jersey has been rescheduled for Sunday, January 24 at 7 p.m.

All tickets for the December 19, 2009 show will be honored. The performance will take place in the Sharp Theater in the Angelica and Russ Berrie Center for the Performing and Visual Arts. Any ticket holders unable to attend the rescheduled performance may request a refund or attend an alternate performance. 

To request a refund or make arrangements for an alternate performance, or for more information, please call the Berrie Center Box Office at 201.684.7844. The Box Office hours are noon to 8 p.m. on Monday through Friday, and noon to 5 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday.  The Box Office is also open two hours prior to each performance. 
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